
 

 

 

 

 

Laura DeLong 

 

I am originally from Grand Rapids, MI, and grew up in Indianapolis, IN, Pittsburgh, PA, 
Coral Gables, FL and Boston, MA.  I graduated from Coral Gables High School and 
Endicott College with a degree in Marketing and Advertising.  My husband and I have 
lived and worked in Marietta, OH, Weston, CT and Atlanta, GA prior to moving to Hilton 
Head Island.   We have had a vacation home in Sea Pines since 1993 and moved here 
permanently in 2017.  I have held positions in Public Relations, Advertising and 
Marketing and have served and presided on many non-profit boards.    
 

Why I Wish to Serve the Sea Pines Community: 

I strongly agree with the mission and purpose of the Sea Pines POA and would find it 
rewarding to be involved at this time of change and growth. I want to be a part of the 
process to enhance the residential experience in Sea Pines. Sea Pines POA ensures 
that there is clear communication among the resort, Sea Pines commercial entities, 
and the town of Hilton Head.  I want to work to ensure that property owners are 
informed, heard and feel represented in those conversations.  I hope to help build Sea 
Pines POA into a more vital open, aggressive and active organization. 

 


